California Energy Commission

From: John Arens [mailto:john@ecocosminc.com] DOCKETED
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 2:51 PM

To: Awolowo, Ollie@Energy 15-BSTD-01
Subject: Title 24 2016/Docket 15-BSTD-01/Lighting Modifications & Alterations TN # 76248
Dear Staff Member Ollie Awolowo, OCT 22 2015

Please accept this email as evidence of our desire to urge Commissioner Karen Douglas to lend her
support to the changes to the 2016 Title 24 Lighting Modifications and Alterations language developed
by California Retrofit Stakeholders. We understand that if CEC doesn’t act tomorrow Friday October 23,
2015 to put this item on their November 12th agenda, CEC will be unable to make any changes to the
current Code until 2020.

As a company and from our own experience we can attest to the fact that Code-triggering lighting
retrofits in most markets across California have almost entirely stopped and that if we are to ensure that
businesses once again choose to upgrade lighting equipment rather than maintain existing inefficient
systems, current Code needs to be improved.

Cordially,

John Arens
President

EcoCosm, Inc

415-315-9760 Northern CA Office
949-760-9800 Southern CA Office
855-326-2676 Ext. 102
WWW.ecocosminc.com

ENERGY
SSTAR
PARTHER

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering
this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by email reply.






